
BOARDWALK CONDOMINIUM 

 

ANNUAL MEETING  

 

NOTICE 

 

 

 

      The annual homeowners meeting for Boardwalk Condominium will be held 

Saturday, May 8, 2021 at 9 a.m. The meeting will be held at the CMX Pinnacle 

Theaters (Formally Cobb Theaters) located at 3780 Gulf Shores Pkwy Gulf 

Shores, AL. For owners who are unable to attend in person we will have a zoom 

meeting option available to allow viewing of the meeting. Anyone connecting via 

zoom will be able to watch the meeting but will not be able to ask questions. The 

information for zoom will be emailed out to all owners prior to the meeting and 

will also be posted in the Boardwalk Association Page which is on the Young’s 

Suncoast website under the Association Heading. 

 

      Also included with this notice is a proxy form for use if you will be unable 

to attend. Please sign, date and put your unit number in the form. It must be 

signed and dated to be valid. In order to have a quorum to conduct business 

we need 50% either in attendance or represented by proxy.  

 

      All current member of the Board of Directors are up for re-election and have 

indicated they are willing to serve again if elected. If there are any other owners 

that would like to be considered for the position on the board, please respond by 

April 15
th

 so we can get you name out to anyone unable to attend before they 

return their proxy. A short Bio about yourself would be helpful to send out also. 

 

      Nominations for Board positions will also be taken from the floor at the 

meeting so it is imperative you decide prior to the meeting. 

 

      All proxies can be emailed to Michele Harrison at 

mharrison@youngssuncoast.com. Remember you can designate anyone you 

choose to be your proxy, but they must be at the meeting to in order to represent 

you. 

 

     If you have any questions about the meeting before May 8
th

, please feel free to 

call David Bodenhamer at 251-968-2820. 
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